
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets several independent representatives

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received in his office this

evening,  Wednesday,  22/6/2022,  several  independent  representatives  of  the  house  of

representatives and discussed with them the developments of the political scene and upcoming

parliamentary challenges at the legislative and oversight levels and the completion of the

government formation file.

His Eminence stressed the importance of forming a national service government capable of

achieving the aspirations of the Iraqi people, removing the state of frustration, and restoring

confidence in the political system and the political powers.

His  Eminence  called  for  an  effective  and  interactive  parliament  in  the  supervisory  and

legislative field, stressing the passage of important laws, especially those directly related

to the concerns of the citizen and which support the infrastructure of the political system.


